
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
Welcome to Kelly Club 2019! 
 
As new Preps and children have started attending Kelly Club OSHC we had a “Get to 
Know You” week so the children felt welcomed and comfortable. We gave out booklets 
that were ‘all about you’, made fruit faces and played group games. We engaged in 
conversation with all the children during roll time, finding out what their favourite things 
were! As a group, we also got the children to write down a value they would like to 
experience whilst at OSHC, which we then created into a value vine that goes around 
our door to be visible for all to see as a reminder of how we should act, and how we 
would like to be treated, this allows all children to get the chance to make new friends, 
engage in conversation and learn what everyone’s likes and common interests are. 
 
Chinese New Year was upon us the following week and we explored the country of 
China. The children learnt how to write their names in Chinese, ate yummy noodles 
and did some tricky word searches that had all words relating to Chinese New Year. 
This year is year of the pig, and in Chinese culture the pig is the symbol for wealth and 
fortune. A few of the children celebrated this holiday at home and shared their 
experiences with us at Kelly Club. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminder 
For program bookings please call the Kelly Club Aitken number 0467 772 667 or email 
us at aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au. Please be patient as we are only available 
between the session hours of 7.00am - 9.00am and 2.30pm - 6.30pm. 
 
Please remember, in Term 1, all children are required to wear a hat for outdoor 
sessions as a part of our summer sun smart policy. Also ensure all belongings are 
clearly labelled.  

Kelly Club Aitken 
Newsletter #2 
Term 1, 2019 

 
 

 
Email  
aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au 

 
    Venue Phone 
     0467 772 667 

 

mailto:aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au

